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October 3, 2014 

 

State of Washington 

Attention: Mr. Steven King‚ Executive Director and Secretary 

Washington Utilities & Transportation Commission 

1300 S. Evergreen Park Drive  

Olympia, Washington 98504-8002 

  

RE: Docket No. UG-050983 

 

Dear Mr. King: 

 

On September 14, 2005, the Utilities and Transportation Commission approved Avista’s request 

to amend its Certificate of Public Convenience and Necessity (“CPCN”) to Operate a Gas Plant 

for Hire within the certificated area in Spokane County.  The location added in Spokane County 

was contiguous with and related to its present certificated area included in Appendix 1 of the 

Company’s CPCN.   

 

After recent discussions with Commission Staff as it relates to the Appendices to the Company’s 

CPCN, the location approved for addition to Avista’s CPCN in this docket was not reflected in 

Appendix 1.  The Company therefore requests that the area approved in Docket UG-050983 be 

included in amended Appendix 1. 

 

Please direct any questions related to this matter to me at 509.495.8620 or 

pat.ehrbar@avistacorp.com. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Patrick Ehrbar 

Manager, Rates & Tariffs 

 

Enclosure 


